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Lewistown, Mt----The Bureau of Land Management’s Central Montana Fire Zone will host field 
trips in Zortman and Landusky to tour and discuss recently completed hazardous fuels and 
forestry projects in the Little Rockies. 
 
The Zortman field trip will be on Friday, June 2 at 6:00 PM.  Those interested should meet at the 
corrals at the Camp Creek Campground.   
 
The Landusky field trip will be on Saturday, June 3rd at 9:00 AM.  Those interested should meet 
at the Landusky dump.  
 
“The BLM is hoping to gather local community input on these completed projects and generate 
enough local interest to begin a collaborative planning process concerning how hazardous fuels 
and forest health will be managed in the future,” said Steve Knox, a BLM fuels program 
manager stationed in Lewistown. 
 
If you have questions about these projects or the field trips, contact Steve Knox at 538-1900. 
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